
 

OPEN  

EVENT 

Ralph Butterfield  

Primary School 

For children starting school in September 2026,  

Wednesday 1st October 2025 

4:15pm - 6:00pm 

Headteacher welcome talk is being held at 5pm 

we warmly invite families to come and visit us on 

 

‘Releasing the magic in our children, 

staff and school community’ 

Accepting applications from both inside and 
outside of our catchment area 

Come and tour our welcoming school, whilst  
also taking the opportunity to meet staff and  

current pupils 

Please email us for more information and to  
register your attendance  

RalphButterfield.school@york.gov.uk 


